
 

 

This week students have been involved in many activities that bring our community together in 

faith and service. 

 

This November we are working with Catholic Mission through their Socktober fundraiser to help 

support them in providing aid to vulnerable communities worldwide. This year we are helping 

raise funds for the Caring Center in Mongolia, a safe haven for Otgonbayar and his friends, 

offering them a place to call home. Students have been donating to their PC sock to help make 

a lasting impact in their lives. 

Over the past couple weeks we have been collecting containers for Sister Cecilia Prest’s 

Woorabinda Ministry, an outreach of the Catholic Diocese of Rockhampton.  We collected 7200 

containers which will amount to $720 raised.  Thank you to all those who contributed! 

 

This week students visited the residents of Bethany Aged Care Home and Benevolent Living 

where they spent time talking, laughing, sharing stories, and playing board games together.  

Their kindness brought joy and brightened the day of those they interacted with.  

This Saturday our new student leaders will be coordinating a carwash to raise money for the 

Fitzroy Community Hospice between 8am and 10am in the Derby Street Carpark.  We look 

forward to washing many cars for this great cause. 

 

Our final TCC Parish Mass for the year is this Saturday 9 November at 6pm in St Joseph’s 

Cathedral. Please join us for this uplifting evening of faith and fulfilment led by our new 2025 

Year 12 Liturgy Committee. Following Mass, the Southside Youth Group will be hosting an Advent 

Adventures night in the Parish Centre. If you would like more information about this, please 

contact Mrs Tanya Gill Tanya.Gill@tccr.com.au. 

 

God Bless,  

 

Mr Pat Egan  

Deputy Principal: Mission 
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